
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, December 15 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM  

Please Note: There will be no class on Sunday, December 22, or 
Sunday, December 29. Digging Deeper will resume on Sunday, 
January 5. 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 

*EFBC Baptism Class 3:00-5:00 PM 
Please register at the Welcome Centre.  

Tuesday, December 17 
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM 

Thursday, December 19 
Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the chapel)  
Eastwood Youth Christmas Party (Jr. and Sr. High) 7:00-8:30 PM  

Please Note: This is our last youth meeting of the year. Eastwood 
Youth will resume on January 9.  

Friday, December 20 
Adult Volleyball 7:00 PM 

Saturday, December 21 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM   

Sunday, December 22 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Serving Opportunity: Baking for Sunday Morning Fellowship   
If you would like to bake for Sunday morning fellowship, please 
sign up at the Welcome Centre. 



UPCOMING EVENTS    

Christmas Eve Service  
Tuesday, December 24, 6:00-7:00 PM 

“The people who walked in darkness have seen a great light” 
(Isaiah 9:2 ESV).  

Join us as we celebrate the birth of our Saviour, Jesus Christ.  

Hot Chocolate Bar to Follow! 

2025 Offering Envelopes  
Please pick up your offering envelopes if you haven’t done so 
already. You can find them on the table in the foyer beside the 
office door. Please take the box assigned to you. Your name and 
envelope number are on the label.  

If you have any questions, you can get in touch with the office 
during the week. 

Ride2Church  
We're looking for volunteers to help transport individuals to and 
from church on Sunday mornings. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to serve others so they can hear the gospel 
preached and fellowship with other believers each week. For 
more information, or if you have any questions, please talk to 
Sylvia Krobel.  

If you are interested in serving in this ministry, or if you need a 
ride to and from the church, please visit the Welcome Centre.  

Holiday Office Hours  
The office will close at 12:00 PM on December 24 and will 
reopen on January 2 at 9:00 AM.  

No programs will be running during this time.  


